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Beaumont Primary School Vision 

 

The Beaumont family endeavors to create a love of lifelong learning, 

grow healthy resilient minds and develop aspirational future citizens. 

Our children will make a difference by leading by example, showing 

tolerance and compassion within a diverse world and being an active 

and valuable part of society. 

 

Welcome back! 

 

The children have had a lovely half term break and  have come back 

rested and ready to learn! Please remember to tweet any learning that 

is taking place at home or in the holidays, so that we can see what you 

have all been up to! 

 

 

World Book Day 2023! 

What a hugely successful day we had! First of all, I would 

like to thank parents/carers for their continued  support 

with the events we hold at Beaumont. The children had a 

truly fabulous day and their outfits were great! This would-

n’t happen without the support and enthusiasm and dedi-

cation from wonderful parents, so thank you.  

 

We started the day with a whole school assembly where 

we talked about remembering the first book we read. We 

discussed our favourite places to read, and we listened to 

a story being read aloud by one of the World Book Day 

authors. Towards the end of the assembly, we looked at a 

selection of outfits from every year group. We had a Harry 

Potter, a Tiger Who Came For Tea, a paleontologist, an 

evacuee, a Paddington Bear and many, many more!  

Throughout the day, children read lots of stories, including  

I Don’t Like Books. Never. Ever. The End by Emma Perry and 

Luna Loves Library Day by Joseph Coelho. For one session, 

the teachers swapped and read one of their favourite  

stories to another class, which the children absolutely 

loved. Before home time, we had a reading buddy session. 

It was so lovely seeing children of different ages sharing 

stories together, and I have heard that this was a lot of   

children’s favourite part of their World Book Day.  

 

Beaumont is a reading school!   

PSA Event  

We have a very exciting event coming up on Wednesday 29th March from 3.00pm—4.30pm… The children 

will have the opportunity to watch a magician in school and have a treat bag! The cost of this exciting event 

will be £6.50. If you would like to purchase a ticket for this event then please go to the Shop 

section of the Parent app. The closing date to buy a ticket is 23rd March. Please see poster 

attached to newsletter. 

Please note, all clubs will be cancelled on Wednesday 29th March due to staffing this event. 

 

Parent Partnership 

Join us at the Spring term  

parent forum meeting on  

Tuesday 28th March at 8.45am 

 in school!  

Your voice matters and to-

gether we can make school 

the best it can be! 

Keeping Children Safe 

Staff have completed  

Cyber Security  

Training! 

This helps us keep  

everyone’s data safe! 

Governor Impact 

We now have an attendance 

governor who helps Mrs Postle 

think about how we help to 

raise the attendance of chil-

dren. This will ensure they are 

getting the education that 

they deserve.  

The attendance governor is 

Mr Knowles. 



Week beg 13/03/23 Science week at Beaumont 

Tuesday 14/03/23 Year 2 Wheels in School Day 

Wednesday 15th March Partial Strike Day—see letter for details 

Thursday 16th March  Partial Strike Day—see letter for details 

Thursday 16/03/23 (am) YR1 & YR3 trip to the Jewish Museum 

Friday 17/03/23 (am) YR 2 trip to Bolton Museum 

Tuesday 21/03/23 (pm) Football tournament @ Manchester United 

Wednesday 22/03/23 (am) Reception Church visit 

Thursday 23/03/23  Lancashire Cricket Club taster day  

Monday 27/03/23  Vicar to deliver an Easter assembly 

Tuesday 28/03/23 @ 8.45am Parent Forum meeting in school with Mrs  Postle 

Wednesday 29/03/23 @3.00pm—4.30pm PSA magic show!  

Clubs cancelled this evening  

Thursday 30/03/23 @8.45am Year 2 Class assembly 

Friday 31/03/23 Decorate an egg/Easter bonnet competition entries  

Friday 31/03/23 Full of Character award 

Friday 31/03/23 @2.00pm School closes for the Easter break at 2.00pm 

Tuesday 02/05/23 Beaumont Creation completion  date—hand in entries  

Today (see information above) 

 Spring Term Dates for your Diary 

 

            Easter Eggtravaganza! 

As usual, we will be holding our annual Easter Egg decoration competition! You can either 

decorate an egg or create an Easter bonnet. All entries to be handed in on Friday 31st March. 

All children who enter will win an egg and there will be some special , larger Easter eggs for the 

winners! Good luck! 

            Beaumont 50th Birthday  
 

Beaumont celebrates its 50th birthday on 3rd May and we are 
launching a competition to win a very special Beaumont Bear 50th 

birthday edition! We would like you to design and create something 
to celebrate Beaumont school being 50 years old! It may be a paint-

ing, drawing, sculpture, model , and it might be 2D or it might be 3D, it 
is up to you! Be creative and perhaps think about Beaumont through 

the decades or what our Beaumont badge  represents. You might 
want to think about what the school means to you, or think about 

what the building looks like and recreate it. We would like all entries to 
be handed in on Tuesday 2nd May. A very special visitor will be com-

ing into school to judge the entries and a child from each class will 
win a special Beaumont 50th Bear!  

All entries will win a prize for entering! Good luck!                




